
 

 

Recording - Leaders Meeting March 16 - more news on the June Blessing Festival 
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March 18, 2021 

 

Dear Lady Leaders and Sisters, 

  

Greetings on this St. Patrick's Day week 2021! 

Were you wearing something green yesterday? 

  

A comment about this week's Tuesday meeting with Dr. Yong and national leaders: It builds 

upon the Friday night national conference call, where we discussed the development of a 

WFWP Holy Community group. More explanations were given, as well as important updates 

on the BLESSING FESTVAL on June 26, where the focus will not be our founder, but the 

Blessing itself. 

  

All organizations are asked to contribute to it, which we will also need to discuss about more, 

as we get yet more clarity as to the "flavor" of the event, our own WFWP take on it, etc. 

  

Therefore, please listen to this recording: 

zoom,us/rec/share/tP7FPJsvxx9pNc_Sk-

sbMBn6KGFEySoU8CbstQJYgNKnUGYktdXKI1YNco3HJVjQ.g1mNjt5XZSFQHwwF 

 

                   Access Passcode: leadermeet3.16.21 

  

Just stay tuned in well, keep doing what you are doing, and know your great value as a 

woman and woman leader at this time!! 

  

With love 

Angelika 
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